
The City Council of the City of Commerce 

Commends 

Jesus Padilla 

for your outstanding leadership in leading your team to its first CIF championship in the sport of Water 

Polo. The City of Commerce is incredibly proud of your athleticism and sportsmanship. We are glad to 

know that Commerce Aquatics has an athlete of your caliber among its ranks and hope that you 

continue on your journey to become a world class water polo player. 

Presented this 4th day of December 2018 

___________________________________ 

Hugo A. Argumedo 

Mayor 


